
28/11/2018 

MR Garry Swift 
- 10 Edward ST 
Narraweena NSW 2099 
garrybruce.swift@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2018/1785 - 12 Edward Street NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

Dear Sir 
with regards to the application DA2018/1785. I have 3 concerns relating to this development 
application
1. Loss of last remaining view of Long Reef headland and beach. Over the years my once 
magnificent views of the ocean have been taken from me by developments on the other side of 
the road opposite my property.
This carport will leave me with no views at all.
Please visit my property and see for yourself what i'll loose.

2. I'm concerned of the loss of winter warming sunshine onto my lower rumpus room. In the 
winter i enjoyed warming sunshine in the morning. I feel this will be lost once the carport 
interrupts the sun in the winter months.

3. This carport when built will have it protruding 6m forward of the current house alignment of 
the other houses on either side of it. the street scape will then be way out of alignment. 

Please consider my objections as being of genuine concern. 

Sent: 28/11/2018 4:54:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


